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February 15, 2018 

Attention:  All Members 
  CUPE Local 873 

Dear Members; 

Re:  PAC Leadership Seminar – reached capacity  

Thank you to everyone for confirming your participation at next week’s PAC Leadership Seminar on 
Wednesday, February 21st, 2018, in Burnaby, BC. See you then! 

  
At this time, we are no longer accepting reservations for this event; we are sorry to have missed you.  
 
As a reminder to those who successfully registered, please see the event details following.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Deines  
Provincial Vice President  
Ambulance Paramedics and Emergency Dispatchers of BC  
CUPE Local 873 
 
DD/sw/MoveUp 
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